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Department of Environmental Quality
2161 Coffeen Avenue e Sheridan, Wyoming 82801 .
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(307)672 6457 n07l 672 6488 (307) 672-6457
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March 31,1994

Mr. Wi!!iam J. Almas
Environmental Manager
Energy Fuels Nuclear, Inc.
120017th Street, Suite 2500

Denver, CO 80202

RE: Reno Creek Project Amendment Application and Permit Transfer, TFN 2 3/309

Dear Mr. Almas:

I am writting this letter in response to a recent telephone conversation you conducted with
Richard Chancellor of the Land Quality Division. In that conversation I understand that you -
inquired as the scheduling of Steve Ingle's review of the monitor well package submitted
under cover of Mr. Terry Wetz's letter dated March 16,1994.

'

As I explained to Mr. Wetz by telephone on March 24, Mr. Ingle had indicated to me that
he felt he had to review both the March 16,1994, monitor well package and the main
March 3,1994, response package together. Based on that consideration and his heavy
workload, Mr. Ingle predicted he would complete review of the wellfield package by mid to *

late April.

However, due to the unexpected resignation of another groundwater hydrologist this
week, Mr. Ingle stated today that his supervisors met and decided the earliest he could ,

begin his review would be April 27,1994,

if you have questions, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

G ,

Glenn Mooney
Senior Geologist
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cc: R. Chancellor
J. Grimm, NRC-Denver

I OM. Layton, NRC-MD
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